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parents and teachers, they like their ethics classes and are developing good skills in ethical 
discourse.   
  
I'm not sure if I will be asked to teach ethics next year or if my job will leave enough time for me to 
volunteer. But I know the quality of the other teachers from our school community and the quality 
of the curriculum. So I am very happy that my son can join in the ethics classes starting in year 5. 
 
I have now had a very good look at the Primary Ethics curriculum materials and first hand 
experience of the recommended teaching methods. I am very impressed and inspired by the ethics 
curriculum and the recommended teaching methods.  
 
I am also impressed by the professionalism and thoroughness of the selection processes for school 
ethics coordinator and ethics teachers. The selection processes are very, and possibly unnecessarily, 
long and, while they may discourage some otherwise very suitable volunteers, they are quite 
thorough. 
 
By being able to participate in the Ethics classes I believe my son will feel involved and not left out 
and discriminated against during the SRE period. 
   
If the ethics classes were stopped because of pressure from certain faith groups I would feel that my 
son and his friends and classmates were being discriminated against and that my choices as a parent 
were not being respected. 
   
It is my desire that my son (and other children of our community) continue to have the option of 
ethics classes.  
 
If ethics classes were included in the normal curriculum and SRE continued there would be two 
problems, firstly "how to fit them in to an already full curriculum?" and also a large proportion of 
the students still being discriminated against by being left out of SRE.  
 
We should either continue with ethics classes as an option in the SRE timeslot or include ethics 
classes in the curriculum and remove the SRE timeslot altogether.  
 
For my son it is a choice between sitting in the library feeling discriminated against vs doing 
something positive and engaging in the ethics classes. Please do not deny my son the opportunity. 
 
I ask that parliament respect my choice and my son's choice (and the choices of other parents 
and students) and do not deny my son and others the opportunities that ethics classes offer. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 




